
GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

 November is the month of Thanks. We all have much to be thankful for and I am especially thankful for the 
opportunity to serve as your Grand Knight. I am also thankful for the wonderful board of officers that assist me in 
the administration of our council, and I am very thankful for all of my brother knights who support me and so freely 
give their time and wise counsel.  
 
 November is another busy month at 4483. A few topics include the Business Meeting on November 5th where 
I will be asking for a vote on expending up to $700 for a joint purchase (us and the Building Corp) for a large screen 
TV for the main hall. This purchase will benefit both organizations and I believe is long overdue. We also will be 
hosting our annual “Turkey Shoot”. This is always a great event for members of the council and their male (over 21) 
guests. I accidently misstated at our last Business Meeting that there was no cost for this event. In fact, as in past 
years, the cost will be $10.00. For this small amount you will get traditional Thanksgiving fare, soda/ tap beer and one 
raffle ticket for wonderful prizes. There will also be opportunities to win a turkey or two. 
 
 On Thanksgiving Day, we will have our traditional mass of remembrance. This year the mass will be at KC 
Hall. Thank you to our Church Director John Morrow, for making the arrangements for this sacred time to reflect 
and pray for the past Knights and Ladies of Holy Rosary Council.  
 

Thank you for reading our newsletter and supporting the Knights of Columbus and Holy Rosary Council.  
Have a very Happy Thanksgiving and God bless you and your family. 

 

Grand Knight  

Ray Cordell 
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Deputy Grand Knight’s Report       

 
                          
Deputy Grand Night Report: 
 
 
Charity: 

 

1st request: GiGi’s Playhouse.  ($100.00)  -    Serves children and adults of all ages, each Playhouse provides educational 
and therapeutic programs at no charge to families; and in a format that individuals with Down syndrome learn best. All 
programs aim to maximize self-confidence and empower individuals to achieve their greatest potential. GiGi’s Playhouse 
is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt charitable organization. 

 

2ND Request Chicago Food Depository- ($100) - This amount will help to pay for 150 meals for people in need of assis-
tance.  Come and help out at the next parish which will be holding a food distribution event.  Watch the weekly blasts for 
the Dates and times. All are welcome.   

 

ID Drive:   Whether you helped out at a church, a corner, store front or sent in a check, a huge THANK YOU to all 
that volunteered for our biggest fundraising event of the year.  In total we raised nearly $18,000 to help those with intel-
lectual disabilities.    The proceeds will be distributed to our parish SPRED groups, Village of Arlington Heights Disabili-
ties Commission, N.A.M.I., Clearbrook, NSSEO(Miner School), Misracordia and Elite Stars Gymnast Association. 
Hopefully we will have the checks available around Christmas to distribute to these very worth groups. 

 

Brian Marier 

Deputy Grand Knight 

                                                                                                                      

Warden’s Report  
 

 
Brothers, 
 
 If you know of any potential new members please contact me at (847) 722-2099 or HenryZajda796 @ Hot-
mail.com with their names and phone numbers.  Thank you! 
 
 

Are you business interested in winning $10,000??? 
 

     Vocational raffle tickets are now Available Cost only $15.00 for 15 Tickets. Tickets will be available at the busi-
ness and social meeting in November. 

 
Warden 
Henry Zajda 



Chaplain’s Report 
 

The Francis Factor 
 
The barricades are down, the crowds have all gone home and the cheering and waving has stopped. Like so many of us I 
too have watched the frenzy of media coverage for our Holy Father’s visit to the U.S. Seeing the tens of thousands who 
lined the streets and highways just to catch a glimpse of his motorcade was awe inspiring. Those who had the opportunity 
to attend an event and actually hear him speak said that they were moved both emotionally and spiritually by his message 
and his presence. 
 
The holidays are approaching and I am hopeful that in the coming weeks or perhaps months, we will see an increase in 
church attendance as a result of the Holy Father’s visit.  Perhaps we might see someone whom we haven’t seen for a while 
or, maybe others who are not as familiar. I know I will be on the lookout for them because I’ve learned that, evangelization 
can begin with a kind word, with a warm and sincere welcome and, with a friendly handshake.  In his homily in Philadelphia 
the Holy Father said, “Remember the little things, the gestures that often go overlooked, Love is shown in the little 
things.” 
 
As we gather together with family and friends for our Thanksgiving celebration let us also remember to give thanks for eve-
ryone who ministers in our church and in our community to aid and assist our brothers and sisters in both the “Big and 
Small” ways.  
 
Whoever does not love does not know God, because God is love. (1 John 4:8) 
 

Peace and Blessing 

Deacon Joseph Yannotta 

Chancellor’s Report 

 
 
Hello Brother Knights; 
 
Hope all is well with everyone.  It is time for some business information to be shared. 
 
 
                                                     MONDAY NIGHT FOOTBALL COMES AGAIN 
                                        NOVEMBER 9—CHICAGO BEARS VS SAN DIEGO CHARGERS 
 
Monday night Football cost $10.00 per person remember all are invited so please spread the news to friends, relatives, any-
one you know that would interested. 
 
                                    We will have 50/50, Squares will be available, we will be providing:      
 
     * Draught Beer and Pop 
                           * Snacks 
                           * Full Bar at regular prices 
                           * Maybe some surprises 
 
Please remember that we will need to know how many are coming to figure out how much to serve. We are looking for a 
evening of fun, and good football. Also remember to invite the wives, or girlfriends, or significant others for just some plain 
fun. "Look forward to seeing you all then!" 

 
 
 



Chancellor’s Report 

 
NOVEMBER 19TH  MARK THIS DATE IN YOUR CALENDAR AND JOIN US FOR FOOD, GAMES, AND FUN 
AT OUR “TURKEY SHOOT” AT THE HALL 
 

GO AHEAD AND TRY YOUR LUCK 
 
                            **WIN A TURKEY FOR THANKSGIVING FOR WINNING GAMES WITH US.** 
                                         **DONATION OF $10.00 PERSON TO PARTICIPATE** 

**PLEASE REMEMBER ONLY BROTHER KNIGHTS AND MALE GUESTS OVER 21** 
This is a night to bring in potential new knights to join us, so bring new people in. 
 

** We need Bartenders for this event, please sign up to help out with this function.** 
 
Thank you 
 
Thomas W. Reed 
Cell: 630-329-3508 or golfcraze1@hotmail.com 

Clearbrook Dance 
 

 

Friday, December 4th, is the day of the Clearbrook Dinner Dance. We will have approximately 150 guests and  
staff from Clearbrook, of which, 50 will be wheelchair bound. 

 
As in the past, we will require a number of student volunteers, as well as 15 to 20 Knights and Ladies' Auxiliary Members, 

to cook, greet and serve our guests, help clean up, and sing, dance and socialize with our friends from Clearbrook.  
 

Chuck Mckiel has his menu all set, Ralph and his Accordion are ready to go, and all we need are you volunteers to give  
our friends from Clearbrook another memorable evening.  

 
Our guests will begin arriving at 5:30 PM. All volunteers, should be at the hall by 5:00, and to stay until 9:00. Please  

contact Chuck for the cooking schedule. 
 

All who are interested in helping out, should contact Al Vermiglio, the Clearbrook Dinner Dance Coordinator, 
at alavco@wmconnect.com, or at 847-537-3211.  

 
                              Tables and chairs set up will occur on Thursday, December 3rd, after the Council Business Meeting. 

Please help out, if you can. 
 

Plan to be there, you won't regret it! 
Volunteering makes you feel good! ...  

When we show our guests a good time, they feel good too! ...  
 

Isn't that what it's all about?  

Produce Mobile 
 

Could you, a loved one or a friend use free produce and bread stuffs??The Produce Mobile from the Chicago Food 
Depository is coning back to St. Colette on Thursday, December 10th. Rain, snow or shine, our guests will be there. 
Will you be able to help? Produce and bread stuffs are available to our guests or anyone you may know who could 
use free food beginning around 9AM and finishing around 11:30AM or so.  Again, our guests do not need any form 
of ID. Volunteers are needed to get carts from the Jewel Store, empty the truck, sort the goods, bag and distrib-
ute the goods finally, clean up. Volunteers, dress for the weather! For more information or to volunteer, please con-
tact Mark Stastny at 847-632-1630. Thank you.  

mailto:alavco@wmconnect.com


Sword and Baldric 
 

OKTOBERFEST Results 
 

The first OKTOBERFEST sponsored by the Sword & Baldric Club was an unequivocal success.  The sold out event raised 
$800 for SALUTE which will be used to purchase computers and tablets for needy veterans. 

 
The committee thanks all who attended or participated in any way.   

Our Lady of Guadalupe  
 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 
We are proud to announce that a new Knights of Columbus produced documentary film on Our Lady of Guadalupe begins airing 
across the country this Sunday on ABC affiliated stations. Narrated by actor Jim Caviezel, Guadalupe: The Miracle and the Message 
paints a comprehensive and inspiring picture of the history, facts, legacy and continued relevance of Our Lady of Guadalupe through-
out the western hemisphere and beyond. The airings are presented as part of ABC’s Visions and Values Series and have a broadcast 
window from Oct. 11 to Dec. 10. 
 
Over the course of four days in December 1531, the Virgin Mary appeared to an indigenous convert named Juan Diego. Most experts 
and historians affirm that more than any other, this event, and the image miraculously imprinted on Juan Diego’s tilma (cloak), has re-
sulted in the mass conversion of millions of Native Americans to the Catholic faith. The message of Our Lady of Guadalupe helped to 
build bridges between the two worlds and began the transformation of our continent. Her appearance compelled people and cultures 
to unite under her mantle of compassion and charity in a way that didn’t exist before. Through her intercession, then and now, Ameri-
cans have found a deep sense of common faith, hope and identity. 
 
Guadalupe: The Miracle and the Message brings this remarkable history to life through modern reenactments, 3D animations of the 
mysterious image which allow viewers an unprecedented glimpse into the intricacies of the centuries-old wonder and interviews with 
leading theologians, historians and experts on the scientific inquiries into the story. The film delves into the inexplicable existence of 
the image on Juan Diego’s tilma, the mystery found in her eyes and unveils breaking new anthropological insights into the symbols that 
spoke directly to the hearts of the indigenous people. 
 
For more information about the film, including broadcast times and the DVD release, visit www.guadalupethefilm.com or follow 
the hashtag #guadalupethefilm.  

New Members 
 

Congratulate and Welcome our newest members! 

http://www.guadalupethefilm.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

BEVERAGE ALCOHOL SELLERS & SERVERS  

EDUCATION AND TRAINING 

 

 

SATURDAY NOVEMBER 14, 2015 

8:00AM to 12:00PM 

 

 

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 9, 2015 

6:00PM to 10:00PM 

 

 

 

 
 

4 Hour Training  

Program 

4483 Members 

No Cost 

Illinois Liquor  

Control 

Commission 

2015 

Licensed Course 

Physical Properties of  

Alcohol 

Prevention and  

Intervention 

State and Local Statutes 

DUI 

ID Techniques 

Dram Shop and Liability 

Coverage 

 

CLASS LOCATION 

 

KC HALL 

15 N. Hickory 

Arlington Heights, IL  

60004 

(847) 255-4483 



Remember in Prayer       
 

Let us keep all of the following in our Prayers 
 

Ray & Gloria Check  Dick Clark  Marilyn Dockus  Tom Durand 
Bob Gaudio      Don Hecht  Tom Lazzara               Cathy Morrow  
Tom Moriarty   Jim Pietras        Bill Reinert      Paul Schmidt 
Peggy Shannon   Tony Sulla  Al Vermiglio          
  
                 
Please pray for the thousands of innocent babies who will be killed in the US, this month, by abor-
tions,  for our United States Military troops in harm’s way, the victims of natural disasters, peace and 
all deceased Knights and their families. 
  

TO BE ADDED OR DELETED FROM PRAYER LIST 
Contact Brother Deacon Joseph at jyannotta@comcast.net 

December 2015 Calendar of Events 

      Remember our          
Deceased 

 

 

Brother Knight Don Barrett 

 

 

Sandra Mizicko (Ernie 

Krause’s Mother-in Law) 

 

 

"Please pray for those 
Knights, Ladies, Families 

and Friends who have 
passed before us."  

Help Wanted 
                                   

The Building Corp is looking for a 
few extra bartenders to help out with 
the parties and other events that we 

have.  If you are interested, please con-
tact the Building Corp President Bob 

K at 847-840-1174. 

Shirts and Hats 

 

 

If you need a Shirt or hat with the KC 
Logo on, please contact Tom Moriarty.  
A shirt is $30.00, and if you would like 
your name on it, it is $5.00 more.  Hats 
are also available for $11.00.  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 

 
Squires Meeting 

6:30 P.M. 

2 3 

 
Business Meeting        

7:30PM                    
(First Degree) 

4 

 
Clearbrook Dance 

6:00PM 

5 

6 7 8 9 10 

 
Sword & Baldric  

7:30 PM 

11 12 

 
Breakfast with Santa  

9:00AM –12:00 

13 14 15 

 
Seton Assembly  

7:30 P.M. 

16 

 
Resources for                

Community Living 

17 

 
Social Meeting 

7:30 P.M.  

18 19 

 
Breakfast with Santa  

9:00AM –12:00 

20 21 22 23 24 

 
Christmas Eve 

25 

 
Christmas Day 

26 

27 28 `29 

 
Building  Corp. Meeting 

7:15 P.M. 

30 

 
Charity Meeting          

7:00 PM                    
Officers Meeting        

7:30 PM 

31 

 
New Years Eve 

  

mailto:jyannotta@comcast.net
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November 2015 Calendar of Events 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 2 3 
 

Squires Meeting 
6:30 P.M. 

4 5                                       

Business Meeting        
7:30PM 

6 7 

8 9 
 

Monday Night 
Football  

Bears vs San Diego 

10 
 

11 
 

12 
 

Sword & Baldric  
7:30 PM 

13 
 

14 
 

15 16 17 
 

Seton Assembly  
7:30 P.M. 

 
 

18 
 

19 
 

Social Meeting 
7:30 P.M.  

20 
 

21 

22 23 
 

24 
 

Building  Corp. Meeting 
7:15 P.M. 

 
 

25 26 
 

Thanksgiving Day 
Mass 10:00AM 

 

27 

 
28 

 

29 30 
 

Charity Meeting          
7:00 PM                    

Officers Meeting        
7:30 PM 

 
 

 
 
 

    


